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MOESC
890 W 4th St #100
Mansfield, OH 44906

March 30, 2021

Dear Jennifer.

Per our conversation on Zoom earlier today, I will be retiring at the end of this school year. My
last day will be June 30,2021. I have truly appreciated the privilege of working with the
MOESC.

Thanks to you and everyone there for the support you have provided me over the years.

Sincerely,
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Virginia Kuck



